

Dear SBWIB

Thank you for the Bio-Flex program, I got the chance to experience and learn many new things that I might need in the future. Practicing for an interview was a really good exercise to see where I was for when I apply for a job. The field trip to Bachem was very fun and interesting. It was great to see how the medicines I take were made. Thank you for offering me this program!

Ayaka

This year, I took the Human Body Systems course at my school and I had the wonderful opportunity to be part of the Bio-flex program! This opportunity was very eye opening for me and I had a great experience! Going to **Bachem** and seeing the process of drug and medicine making, listening to many interesting speeches and practicing for job opportunities and interviews for the future; it was all a great experience! Thank you so much for letting me be a part of this fantastic program and for all of your hard work to make this happen! I appreciate this opportunity so much! Again, thank you!!

Kurea

I wanted to personally thank you for giving me such an amazing opportunity to further my experience and education. Without you, I would never have had a chance to be a part of a program like Bio-flex; I am extremely grateful and lucky. This program gave me the chance to visit Bachem, a company I have never heard of until that day. I have learned about biotechnology through the courses. You have helped me become a great asset to the future. Thank you!

Stephanie



Thank you so much for giving students like me an opportunity to join Bio-flex to help me expand my knowledge. This whole course widened my perspective on many things like finding a job, how to keep a job, how to excel at what you do. It also helped me find the different jobs in the science field and how their roles affect us. This whole experience has me feeling at ease now that I know what course of action I want to take and what path I want to follow. I think this apprenticeship was a great idea and one that should be repeated again for kids like me to know and feel more comfortable in what we need to do. Thank you for this opportunity and hopefully this program continues to exist in the following years.

Laiba

I am a senior that was lucky enough to participate in the Bio-flex Apprenticeship that you organized very well. I wanted to thank you for giving me the opportunity to learn more about the job process and the diagnostics of medicine. Through this apprenticeship, I was able to expand my knowledge on many scientific processes and how to get a job. These are things that are useful in my life, so I am looking forward to applying my newfound knowledge to my future. I also want to thank you for organizing the field trip to **Bachem**. It was my first time seeing science labs in person, so it was an exciting experience. I have always been a science kind of student, so it was very interesting to see how scientists worked. Again, thank you for giving me this amazing opportunity to learn more about the science behind medicine.

Justine

For more on the Bio-Flex Program • Visit <u>www.sbwib.org/bioflex</u>









































